
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/20/2013 9:14:07 AM
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Good timing.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Feb 20,2013, at 9:13 AM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> I walked in right as you finished.
>
> Sent from a "smartphone" which helps us communicate but makes us illiterate.
> Edward Randolph
>
> On Feb 20,2013, at 9:12 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
» My apologies for missing your introduction. Egads. I owe you a lunch !
»
» Brian K. Cherry 
» PG&E Company 
» VP, Regulatory Relations 
» 77 Beale Street 
» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
» (415) 973-4977
»
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0183312

mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com
http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

